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Wheelchairs and hearing aids  for
children - a luxury or essential?

WE have recently been asked by Kevin Bushiri, Chair of the Nachingwea Link
Committee, whether we might be able to help with providing three child-
sized wheelchairs and hearing aids for three children.  At present, children
who need a wheelchair might, at best, have the use of an adult chair and
those with hearing difficulties may be unable to attend school frequently.

 Kevin states the following as the objectives for this
project :

��Giving wheelchairs and hearing aids shows the
children love which gives them comfort and
feeling that they are cared.

��Hearing aids will help pupils to understand
lessons.

��These wheelchairs and hearing aids will help
them to attend school all school days of the
week.

��Showing parents and other children around them that children with
special needs deserve good things.

��Motivating parents to bring these children to school and not hiding
them inside as it is currently done.

��Giving children good learning environment.
��Showing the children that they are equal and

deserve education.
The Stapleford Link Committee would love to

support this project. If you would like to contribute
either towards a wheelchair (£125 each) or towards a
set of hearing aids (£65 for one set, plus the hearing test
and transport to the hospital for the test) please email the Committee at
nachingwealink@standrewstapleford.org.

We are always so grateful for your support. Thank you.
The St Andrew’s Stapleford Link Committee.


